
!!Notice!! 

 
LEMON GROVE LODGE AND CHAPTER 

COMMUNITY SERVICE PROJECT 
During the month of OCTOBER, we will be collecting blankets, coats and jackets, 

sweatshirts, and socks to donate to the homeless shelters. Winter is coming and 

many in our community are in need of these items. Now is the time to go 

through your closets, drawers and cupboards and pull out those items you no 

longer use or need. Bring your gently used items and new socks to the lodge 

where we will have boxes to accept your donations. In early November, these 

will be delivered to those in need. 

Please help make this project a success. 

 

Thank you,  

JP Shelton 

Special Chairman 

 

 


